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Hello,
I urge the legislature to pass LD 677. So many mass shootings and acts of recent 
violence feature the use of machine gun conversion and rapid fire devices. They make
dangerous weapons more deadly, and these devices are not needed for hunting, etc. 
They exist to inflict as much damage as possible. We need this bill to reclassify what 
we count as a "machine gun" in order to best protect the people of Maine from gun 
violence.
Thank you for your consideration.


